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From: Annette Jacobs <annettemariejacobs@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 5:56 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Decker Greenhouse Appeal 2/9/21

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Stephen Jacobs and | am one of four people who have registered to provide public comments to
request the Board deny Mr. Deckers Greenhouse appeal on Tuesdays Board Agenda. We will all bring up
separate issues and we are requesting that you call us in the following order

Stephen Jacobs
John Padfield
Jeff Jacobsen
John Savrnoch

Thank you
Stephen Jacobs
310-488-6496

annettemariejacobs@gmail.com

Sent from my iPad



